

St. John Childcare July 2020 Newsletter

Holiday Closing

Saint John's Childcare will be closed Friday July 3rd. We would like to wish all of our families a fun and safe holiday.



Directors Corner

Summer Clothing

Please keep in mind the following:
Children are actively playing all day long.
For the safety of the children please
have your child wear shoes and socks,
not flip-flops or sandals.

Covid 19

Due to rising numbers of cases in our area we are vigilant in following Governor Abbott and Tarrant County's mandates, and CDC guidelines. We thank you for understanding and helping us keep 'everyone safe.



Reminder



Please make sure you have filled out the over the counter form if you would like sunscreen and insect repellent applied to your child.

We would like to ask all of our families to apply these items prior to bringing their child to school. Teachers will be more than happy to re-apply again in the afternoon.

Immunizations

*Please, make sure the office receives an updated immunization report once your child receives their vaccinations.

Thank you for your help!



St. John's Child Care
7341 Glenview Drive
NRH, TX 76180
817-595-2654
stjohnchildcare@hotmail.com